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‘Teamwork Towards Targets in Faith, Hope and Love’ 

                                         
                         

Friday 12th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Year 6: 

Myself and the Year 6 staff team are all very proud of year 6; who completed their National Tests this week! 

 

Whit Holiday Vouchers: 

The Household Support Fund is again continuing so the LA will be providing funding to support with food and 

cost of living increase for children eligible for Free School Meals (benefit related) for the Whit Holidays. This 

will be £15 per child. You will again receive the E- Vouchers direct to your email, prior to the Whit Holidays.  

 

PRIME: 

You will have seen in the national news information regarding the drink ‘PRIME’ and the side effects it can have 

on primary school pupils. Based on these reports; PRIME is not to be bought onto the school premises. 

 

Dogs:  

A polite reminder that parents/carers are requested not to bring dogs onto the school grounds. 

 

Summer Uniform (April to July) Reminder: 

Grey or black trousers or skirts or shorts (not jogging bottoms or track suits) 

Blue shirts/polo shirts 

Blue checked/red checked dress 

V-neck or crew neck maroon jumpers/sweatshirts 

Black shoes (not trainers) 

White or grey socks 

 

Wendy’s Uniform Shop: 

Wendy’s uniform shop will be closing; so at the end of May they are selling school uniform at reduced rates. 

Telephone  01942 877317 for further details. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 


